
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 
 
I am a resident of Oregon and I support sexual assault survivors. I support SB 482 and urge you to pass 
this bill to support protecting vulnerable people, children, and all survivors. These protections should be 
made permanent and not be subjected to having to renew the restraining orders each year. Survivors 
shouldn’t have to go through that painful experience over and over. 
 
Please pass SB 482 into law. 
 
Thank you, 
Riley Foster 
Portland, OR 97214 
 


